NPSS Daily Announcements

April 23, 2024
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Applications for next year's Link Crew are now available in Guidance and the library.
Any grade 10 or 11 students who are interested in becoming senior mentors to next
year's grade 9 class, are invited to apply. If you like planning events, helping younger
students, being a peer leader, and working with other motivated and spirited students -
this club is for you! Applications are due by Thursday, April 25. Don't miss out on your
chance to be part of something great at NPSS!

Attention Grade 12s! Prom tickets are on sale now until Friday, May 3rd on School Cash
Online! If you are planning on bringing a guest to prom that is not a member of the
NPSS Grade 12 class, guest forms are available in the front office. If you have any other
questions, see the front office or Ms. Houghton!

Health and Wellness SHSM Students...A reminder of our next meeting this Wednesday
at lunch in Room 307. Details on D2L. Please let Ms Mansfield-Oehm, Ms Hughes or
Ms Walsh know if you cannot attend.

There will be an urgent and mandatory meeting of all public speaking competitors today

at the very start of lunch in Rm. 236. If you plan to compete, you must attend.

Heads up to all girls rugby players of our practices at lunch on Wed and Thurs this
week. Please see Ms. Allen-Acsai or Mr. Parker if you have any questions.






